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October 13, 2014 

4-H NEWS FLASH  
Quick news and tips to keep you in tune with the UCCE Glenn County 4-H Program. 

Window Display Results 
Thank you to the clubs that took time out to 
promote National 4-H Week and show the 
public what 4-H is all about.   We are also 
thankful for each business and school that 
allowed us to use their facility.  The following 
are results from the judging:  1st Place - 
Willows 4-H Club ($50.00); 2nd Place - Willows 
4-H Community Pride Club ($40.00); 3rd Place - 
Capay 4-H Club ($30.00); 4th Place - Schaffert  
4-H Club -  ($20.00); 5th Place - Lake  4-H 
($10.00). Displays that received gold ribbons: 
Willows 4-H Club (Willow Walk Floral, 
Willows), Willows Community Pride 4-H Group 
(Bank of America, Willows), Capay 4-H Club 
(Capay School, Orland), Schaffert 4-H Club 
(Hollywood and Vine), Those receiving blue 
ribbons: Lake 4-H Club (Auntie’s Attic, Orland), 
Clover 4-H Club (Humboldt Ave, Willows next 
to Starbucks) and Plaza 4-H Club (Plaza School, 
Orland).  Also a big thank you to the judges 
that took time from their busy schedules to 
travel the county and judge the displays.  

Did you miss the enrollment deadline?  Do 
you still want to participate in the 2015 
Glenn County Fair as a 4-H member?  Don’t 
miss your opportunity to appeal in front of 
the 4-H Council. 

Appeal of Council Policy  
At a regular scheduled meeting or by special 

meeting requests, individuals may appeal decisions 
or policies. Requests must be submitted in writing 
within 15 days of the incident to the county 4-H 
staff, preferably using the County 4-H Complaint 

Form. Youth and parent/guardian must attend the 
appeal process. Based on confidentiality or urgency 
the Executive Committee, a 4-H Staff appointed to 
the Review Committee or County Council shall be 

the governing body to hear the appeal and make a 
final decision. If Council, only one vote per club, 

and 51% of the clubs must be represented with a 
plurality of the votes casts to determine the final 

decision. Decision will be reported with a plurality 
of the votes casts to determine the final decision. 

Decision will be reported to appealing party in 
writing within 15 days of meeting.  

NEXT GLENN CO.  4-H COUNCIL  MEETING 
The next Council Meeting will be Monday, October 
20, at 7:00 p.m. at the Cooperative Extension Office. 
All leaders and members (6th grade& above) are 
voting members. We encourage everyone to attend 
and take an active part in the decision-making 
process conducted at these meetings.   

The Bowl –A—Thon Is Coming Up!  
Get a team of 5 people.  

Each member needs to raise at least $50.00 or $250.00 per team. 
Dress up for the costume contest and have a BLAST bowling!  

Register at the Cooperative Extension Office by October 16, 2014 
Get your Bowl -A- Thon registration form at: http://ceglenn.ucanr.edu/files/198807.pdf 

There are two sessions on Saturday October, 25, 2014 at the Orland Bowling Alley. 
10:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. 

Livestock Judging 101 
Prepare yourself for livestock judging day by 
attending Livestock Judging 101.  Wednesday, 
November 5, at 7:00 p.m. at Fairview School in 
Orland.  Learn to conduct accurate observations of 
livestock and industry standards and communicate 
your decision for livestock placing.   

Across Club Forms Due ASAP! 
Attention all Parents and Project Leaders.  If 
your child is participating in a project in another 
club, or if you are leading a project and you have 
members from other clubs attending, there 
must be an Across Club Form completed and 
signed by the member, project leader and club 
leader and turned into the Cooperative 
Extension Office.  You can download the form  
at: 4h.ucanr.edu/files/4752.doc.   Please 
complete this as soon as possible, before the 
members attend project meetings in other 
clubs. 

http://ucanr.org/sites/anrstaff/files/107734.doc
http://ceglenn.ucanr.edu/files/198807.pdf
http://4h.ucanr.edu/files/4752.doc

